
EXPRESS BUS  
TRANSPORTATION
from New York City to SUNY Oswego



Orientation Office
145 Marano Campus Center
State University of New York at Oswego
Oswego, New York 13126-3599

Hello from the New Student Orientation team!

We are excited to welcome you to campus for an optional,  
in-person summer Orientation program! In order to assist students 
and their families traveling to Orientation from the downstate 
area, we offer an Express Bus. Riders receive direct transportation 
to SUNY Oswego from New York City and back, dinner on arrival 
day, and dinner on the departure day for $90 each. 

The Express Bus is available for three First Year  
Orientation programs: July 8, July 18, & July 22  
and one Transfer Orientation Program on July 16. 
You can register for the Express Bus online when you sign up 
for a participating Orientation program (dates listed above).

Learn more at oswego.edu/orientation.  
If you have any additional questions about the Express Bus, please 
call our office at (315) 312-5522 or email us at orient@oswego.edu.

See you this summer!
 -The 2021 Orientation Team


